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Friday 30th September 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

After School Clubs 

We are pleased to advise that after School Clubs have recommenced from Monday 26th September 2022. Place 

allocation letters have been sent out. Please note that clubs will only run on the following weeks: 

Autumn 1 week beginning 26/9, 3/10, 10/10, 17/10 and Autumn 2 week 

beginning 14/11, 21/11, 28/11. 

School Meals – Build it Your Way!  

We like to encourage more children in Reception and Key Stage 1 to 
try school meals. On the 6th October there will be a special menu 
where children can build their own lunch – see the attached flyer and 
menu. You can order online at Feeding Hungry Minds as per usual. 
Please encourage your child to try a meal on this day. 
 
Year 6 – Applying for a secondary School place 
 
For the school year starting in September 2023, the closing date for 
applications for a Year 7 place is 31st October 2022. The online 
application system opened on 1st September 2022. 
 
Nasal Flu Immunisation (Reception to Year 6) 
 
The annual nasal flu immunisation will take place on Thursday 6th October 2022. 
 
Lunchtime Supervisors 
 
We will be advertising for 2 lunchtime supervisors over the coming weeks. If you would like to express 
an interest and get more information please email NCPAadmin@watertonacademytrust.org and we will 
send this to you when the advert is live. 
 
Waterton Young Chef 
 
Just a reminder that the Waterton Young Chef competition is held on Wednesday 5th October – any 
entries must be brought in on that date and clearly labelled with your child’s name and class. 
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Disabled Parking Bays 
 
Please do not park in the disabled bays unless you are a blue badge holder. This restricts parking for 
those who require access. 
 

Our Attendance Target 96.5%   

Congratulations to Bronte class for achieving the highest attendance figures this week.   

 

Reception & Key Stage 1   Key Stage 2   

  Attendance    Attendance  

Hargreaves 1 
(Reception)  

96 Tomlinson Class (Y3)  95 

Hargreaves 2 
(Reception) 

97 Brownlee Class (Y3/4)  97 

Hepworth Class (Y1)  97 Adams Class (Y4)  93 

Waterton Class (Y1/2)   97 Bronte Class (Y5)  98 

Sharman Class (Y2)  97 Cook Class (Y5/6)  90 

 Hockney Class (Y6)  92 
 

 
 
School attendance for the week is, 94.67% this is below our attendance target. 

Please report any absences by leaving a message with a detailed reason for absence (we cannot accept 
“unwell” or “feeling poorly”) on 01924 890576 (option 1) before 9am or alternatively email 
NCPAattendance@watertonacademytrust.org 

Yours sincerely, 

 
A Riby  
Head of School 
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